
 

 

 

TRAWDEN  FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 6th March 2020 

                                                                                  

           

Monday 9th –16th March                                                                  

Science Week  

Friday 13th March                          

School Science Fair 

Tuesday 17th March                                                                      

Mothers day pop up shop (EYFS 

& KS1) 

Thursday 19th March                                   

Mothers day pop up shop (KS2) 

Thursday 19th Friday 20th March                                                        

Group 1 Year 5 Go Velo 

Monday 23rd and Tuesday 24th March                                            

Group 2 Year 5 Go Velo 

Thursday 26th March                              

Share a story and come in your 

PJ’s! - end activity for our                            

sponsored reading event 

Tuesday 31st March                                   

Year 3 trip to Eureka! 

Friday 3rd April                                   

School closes at 2.00pm for 

Easter. No after school Club.    

Monday 6th April -16th April                                                   

Pro sport Holiday Club  

Monday 20th April                                                                               

School opens for the summer term.                                     

Headteacher’s Note                                                     
Wow! We had some amazing costumes 
and characters in our school on Thursday 
for World Book day! It was fantastic to 
see so many familiar characters from  
some of our well known story books.  
Well done and thank you to everyone 
who took part and remember to keep on 
sharing stories for our sponsored event—
(letter and form came home yesterday).                                                                                               
Thank you for your continued support,                                     
Mrs Stinchon 

 Judges needed!                                                        
Are you free on Friday 13th March? Do you 

have a keen interest in Science? Would you 

be able to help judge the Science Fair? If so, 

please get in contact with the school office 

before Friday 6th March. 

 

 HALF TERM SPORTS HOLIDAY CLUB   

Pro Sport will be running  a sports holiday 

club during Easter half term (Monday 6th 

April -Thursday 16th April ) here in school.  

Please see letter for details.                                                                                                                         

If you would be interested in your 

child taking part, please fill in the 

reply slip on the letter and return 

it to school or book online via Pro Sport.  



 

 

 

 

Mondays - Mad Science  

3.30-4.30pm  (2 left! 16th & 

23rd March)                                                                                                                  

Thursdays - Karate with Sensei 

Simon.   3.30-5.00pm   

Wednesdays   - Pro sport 

afterschool club  - Acrobatics                                                                         

3.30pm-4.30pm  (4/3 - 1/4) 

Dean Street, Trawden, Colne, BB8 8RN                                                                                                                  

Tel: (01282) 865242                                      

www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk                                                                                                             

Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Thank you to all our supporters who are                     

using  ‘easy fundraising’ and are part of our 

‘School lottery’.  You are helping school 

strive to be the best we can be. Many thanks 

to Ben’s mum who very kindly donated her 

lottery winnings 

back to school. 

                   

 

  

Congratulations to all our certificate winners  from 
this week -keep up the effort and enthusiasm!                      

                       

 

 

Mr Irvine’s Sports Report!                                                            

Well done to all the children who took part in the Indoor 

Athletics competition at Fisher More this week.                                  

Everyone showed great determination and team work. 

Great effort and perseverance was shown on Monday 

by the netball team. Even though it was perishing cold 

they soon found their stride. Great team work girls. 

Upcoming Fixtures:-  

 Wednesday 11th march—B team football           

 Monday 16th March—Y5/6 Netball                          

 Wednesday 18th March—A Team football 

PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOU PE KIT IS IN SCHOOL 

AT ALL TIMES—too many children have 

been forgetting to bring their kit and we 

have not had enough spares! 

Stars of the week 

YR R    Rebecca  

YR 1    Polly  

YR 2    Freya  

YR 3    Mia 

YR 4    Daisy 

YR 5    Leah 

YR 6    Tobias 

Old Wellies needed! 

If you have any old or unwanted wellies, 

please could we ask that you donate them 

to school. Any size, design and colour will 

do...we are not fussy! 

                        Thank you  

 Once again Go Velo will be 

working with pupils at 

Trawden Forest, helping 

them to learn to ride a bike, 

have fun and to live healthy lifestyles. 

Year 5  Thursday 19th March and Friday 

20th March– Group 1 

Monday 23rd March and Tuesday 24th 

March—Group 2  


